The Bar Association of Baltimore City
18th Annual
“Government & Public Interest Lawyer of the Year” Award
Aaron DeGraffenreidt & Otis Freeman, Co-Chairs Government and Public Interest Lawyers’ Committee

NOMINATION FORM
The Bar Association of Baltimore City seeks nominations for the “Government & Public Interest Lawyer of the Year” Award (non-BABC members may be nominated). Each recipient shall meet the following criteria:
1) Selflessly serve the public good as a government or public interest lawyer; and 2) excel in furthering the agency’s goals.
NOMINEE	

ORGANIZATION/AGENCY	

ADDRESS	TELEPHONE	

PLEASE DESCRIBE BELOW WHY YOU BELIEVE THE ABOVE INDIVIDUAL SHOULD RECEIVE THE “GOVERNMENT & PUBLIC INTEREST LAWYER OF THE YEAR” AWARD AND PROVIDE SPECIFIC EXAMPLES OF THE WORK/ACTIVITIES THAT QUALIFY THE NOMINEE FOR THE GPIL 
AWARD (if additional space is needed, please use a separate sheet and attach it to this form).







NOMINATION SUBMITTED BY (You need not be a BABC member to nominate.)

NAME	

ADDRESS	

TELEPHONE	FAX_	EMAIL	


                                              Return by COB Tuesday, April 15, 2025
                                                              to info@baltimorebar.org

The Government & Public Interest Lawyer of the Year Award will be presented at the GPIL Committee’s Annual Reception, which will be held on May 6, 2025, at the Community Law Center, 
3355 Keswick Road, Suite 200, Baltimore, Maryland 21211
